
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

RE: Hungerhill Rome Trip 2019 
  

12 March 2018  
Dear parents/carers, 
  
We are delighted to announce that we are now accepting deposits for the Rome trip, taking place 
in the May half term holiday of 2019 (Friday 24th to Monday 27th May). 
  
The aim of the trip is to provide students with an enriching experience outside the normal 
curriculum; the trip is open to all current year 8 and 9 students, regardless of the curriculum they 
study.  
 
The cost of the trip is £755 and payments can be made in instalments. The cost includes: 

• Coach Transfers  

• Return Flights 

• Accommodation in central Rome for 3 nights 

• Breakfast at the hotel with lunches and evening meals at a local restaurant including a 
pizza making experience 

• Visits to the Colosseum, Roman Forum, Trevi fountain, Vatican City and the Catacombs of 
St.Callixtus as well as a visit to the nearby architectural site of Ostia Antica 

• Time Elevator interactive ride 

• Guided surfing excursion at Hibiscus beach, Ostia, including surf training 
 

 
The trip is a fantastic experience for students and covers a range of cultural, historical, and active 
experiences.  There are only 30 places available and in the event that the trip is oversubscribed we 
will offer places based on a first-come-first-served basis.  We will hold reserve places should any 
students drop out.  We reserve the right to refuse places/remove students from the trip in the event 
of poor attitude to learning, behaviour or poor attendance and punctuality.  
 
Photos from the last year’s trip can be found on our Twitter page if you would like to get more of a 
feel for what the experience entails.  Simply go to twitter.com/Hungerhill_ICT – you do not need 
a Twitter account to view the page. 
 
It should be noted that your child should be able and willing to do a fair amount of walking; we will 
be visiting most of the sights on foot. 
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The payment plan is illustrated below. Please note that if your child is offered a place on the trip all 
payments, including the deposit, are non-refundable. 
 

• £100 deposit by 23rd April 2018 

• £155 by 21st May 2018 

• £100 by 25th June 2018 

• £100 by 24th September 2018 

• £100 by 22nd October 2018 

• £100 by 26th November 2018 

• £100 final payment by 21st January 2019 
 

  
If for any reason you may feel unable to fully support your child’s participation in this trip for 
financial reasons please contact the school to discuss if there is anything we can do to help.  
Similarly, if you have any further questions regarding the trip that you would like answering before 
deciding whether to take up this opportunity please don’t hesitate to contact me via email at 
short.d@hungerhillschool.com and I will be very happy to help. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

  
  
Mr D. Short 
Trip Leader 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Please return this reply slip to the finance office, along with your cheque for £100 (made payable to 
“Hungerhill School”) in a sealed envelope with your child’s full name and form on it by Monday 
23rd April 2018. 
  
Child’s Name.         Form.     
  
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Rome trip in 2019 and I enclose a cheque 
for a non-refundable deposit of £100.  
 
Note: In the event of oversubscription, any child that we are unable to offer a place will be given 
their cheque back at this point, it will not be banked. 
  
I understand that poor attendance and/or issues with behaviour, effort, punctuality or attitude in 
school may result in my child being denied a place/being removed from the trip. Once a place is 
secured on the trip, I understand that my child and I will be required to sign a behaviour contract. 
  
Signed (parent/carer). ____________________   
 
Print name. __________________ Date. __________ 

  
 


